
 

Daily Announcements 
Thursday, April 14, 2022 

THIS WEEK:  
Thursday- SB home w/ Osawatomie 4:30pm 
                 Bsb @ Perry Lecompton 5:30pm 
Friday- No School 
             
LUNCH TODAY: Mini Corn Dogs 
 
HIGH SCHOOL:  
Those HS track team members attending the meet tonight at JCN will not depart until 4:00 this afternoon. 
 
Softball will dismiss @ 3:00pm today for their game. 
 
It's not too late to purchase a yearbook! They are $45 until April 29th. You can pick up an order form from Mrs. 
Donovan or order online at Jostens.com. 
 
Seniors - If your family/friends want to buy space for a yearbook ad for you, those are due May 12th. You can pick up an 
info. sheet from Mrs. Donovan or go to Jostens.com. 
 
If you have prom pics you'd like in the yearbook, please email Mrs. Donovan with your attached pics. Also, we're 
collecting photo booth pics. Please bring them to Mrs. Donovan. We will return them when done. 
 
Cheer Team- See Mr. Bartley to get a cheer application if you are interested in joining the high school cheer team 
for next year. 
 
Dance-Those interested in the 2022/2023 school year email plaket@mclouth.org 
 
If you are interested in taking Drivers Education this summer, please pick up the informational packet with 
enrollment forms and details about the program. These forms may be found in the file bins hanging on the wall by the 
HS/MS office. If you have questions about the program, you may contact Lana Harriman by email 
at harrimanl@mclouth.org. The sooner this information is filled out, returned, and paid for, the sooner Mrs. Harriman can 
set specific driving groups and dates. This will be done on a first come, first served basis. If there are any dates/times in 
June that will absolutely not work for you, please communicate that with Mrs. Harriman (via email or notes on 
early returned paperwork). The sooner Mrs. Harriman knows the better chance she can successfully accommodate the 
various needs. Students must be available from June 1st - 14th for the course work - no exceptions. Here's an excerpt 
from the informational packet on class work dates... "The classroom portion of the driver’s education class begins 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 and ends Tuesday, June 14th. Attendance is very important; we cover as many as three 
chapters on a given day: do not miss class! Classroom times are from 8:30 to 12:00; I plan to arrive at 8:00 each day. If 
you need to make up work, you will be required to come in at 8:00. Missed class time must be made up prior to June 14th. 
If you miss class 3 times, you will be dismissed from the class; even missing one day can be difficult to make up. Do not 
miss class!" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL: 
 
Summer Driver Education will be available this year to any student that is an eight grade graduate and who will be 
fourteen years of age prior to the first day of class, June 1, 2022. Applications for Driver Education will be accepted 
through May 16, 2022. (NO LATE APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED). We will accept the first 24 applications. Letters 
have been mailed home to all eighth grade students. Please contact Lana Harriman with any questions. 
harrimanl@mclouth.org or 913-908-2498. 
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